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StarNet Wireless Makes VoIP More Accessible With Price Plans 

 

Bay City, Michigan (February 13, 2009) – StarNet Wireless has announced new 
usage plans for its VoIP telephone service. These new plans will allow the 
customers to choose which features and the amount of usage they want to 
implement into their plans, rather than following a strict program that charges for 
features that are not wanted. “We feel that giving the customer the option to 
make their own choices regarding their telephone system is something that our 
customers will really appreciate”, says Dustin Jermalowicz, Business 
Development Manager for StarNet Wireless. “Nowadays there are so many 
different things we don’t have a say in, and it feels great to give our customers a 
say in a service they utilize on an everyday basis.” 
 
Pricing for residential phone systems with 600 monthly minutes starts at just 
$22.95 and small business lines start at $38.95 with 1,000 minutes of usage. 
 


